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I support the changes proposed by ADEQ to Rule 5 and Rule 6 that would institute a
permanent moratorium on issuance of permits for medium and large swine CAFOs in
the Buffalo National River watershed.

The karst geology and the soil of the Buffalo River Watershed does not support the
amount of animal waste created by a CAFO. 

The whole C&H build was a symphony of bad ideas and accidental approvals. This
can't happen again and with all the land in the country, the Buffalo River Watershed
should be protected from any further CAFO builds. 
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